
Team Salhouse report to Salhouse Annual Parish Council meeting 
19th May 2025 

 
 
Since our last report to Parish Council in April, Team Salhouse volunteers are 
continuing to work around the village. 
 

⚫ The flower beds around the village are being cared for. 
 

⚫ Litter picking is continuing on an individual basis and we were able to help out 
on a group litter pick, organised by the PC, on 26th April. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

“Proud of our Village” 
 
 
 
 
 
 


